
 

Special general meeting for Direct Marketing Association

The Direct Marketing Association is holding a special general meeting at the FNB Learning Centre, Johannesburg, on 16
November 2006 instead of an AGM, as it is unable to present audited financial statements (financial year end is February
2007). RSVP before 10 November at www.facilities.co.za/dma/eventsgm.aspx.

 
For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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